
VISITS  TO  HIS  BEATITUDE
(20-04-2024)
On the morning of Saturday, April 7/20, 2024, His Beatitude
received a group of three hundred and fifty members from the
Communities of the Patriarchate from northern Israel, mainly
from  the  county  of  Abu  Snan  under  its  Supervisor,  Father
Nikolaos Moussa.

During  this  visit,  Fr  Nikolaos  thanked  for  His  practical
interest  in  the  pastoral  care  of  the  Communities  and  the
maintenance of Churches and their icons.

Responding, His Beatitude blessed this amiable numerous group,
the spiritual children of the Church of Jerusalem, from which
the Risen Lord Jesus Christ, shone forth life and Resurrection
and our truth and peace in the difficult times of the ongoing
war.
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